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Red  Class 

September had been a really busy start to the year for Red class. We all came 

back to school excited about the new year, and have been fantastic at coping 

with (and exceeding) the challenges that this has brought us! In Maths we 

have been looking at number and we have explored many different ways of 

representing numbers. We have been looking at electricity in Science and have 

explored lots of ways to keep safe around electrical appliances. In Computing 

we practiced our mouse and keyboard skills, and we have begun using 

computers to produce images and word processing and changing the format of 

this, making things bigger, smaller and changing the colours and pen sizes. We 

have been learning skills for invasion games in PE, changing direction and 

learning ball skills - rolling, bowling and pushing objects. We are all very good 

at bowling! We have been making new friends by doing some of these activities 

with Blue Class and playing as a team. In Geography we have started to look at 

maps and have been practicing moving north, south, east, and west. We looked 

at maps of the world, of the UK and of our school. We tried to use the school 

map to navigate our way around. 


